
Daniel Sommer, 
Secretary General, 
IVTC, 
Bengt len, 
Switzerland. 

FAX 41 1 8250874 

Dear Daniel, 

An Roinn Oideachais, 
(Depa rtment of Educatio n) 

Baile Atha Cliath, 1. 
(Dublin , I ). 

I refer to the meeting of the Administrative Committee to be held at Valencia 
on 2/3 December, 1988. As I will have retired from the Department of 
Education by that date I will not be attending the meeting. I am pleased to 
inform you that our new Official Delegate will be Mr. Sean P . d Brain, 
Assistant Chief Inspector in the Department of Education. His address is : 

Floor XI, 
Department of Education, 
Hawkins House, 
Dublin 2. 

The fax number is 353 1 719359 . Mr . d Brain, will attend the Valencia meeting 
and conference. 

I would like to thank you and also our President for the kindness and 
co- operation I received at all times from your organisation. I look forward 
to meeting you all in Bi r mingham in August 1989. 

Yours sincerely, 

Liam d Maolchatha , 
Chief Inspector. 

/"f November, 1988. 




